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Circle of Courage
(Children of Deployed Parents Group)
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
My name is Rachel Dorf-Caine and I am the school counselor at The Capitol Encore Academy. My job is to help all of our students succeed both academically and interpersonally.
To do this, I will often work with small groups of students. The Circle of Courage group, which is now offered to students in all grades, is designed to build a support group of students whose parent(s) is/are currently deployed. The students will connect with peers, take part in philanthropic activities and engage in arts & crafts projects that are inspired by military service. The group will take place after school, from 3:15-4:00 pm every Thursday. The group begins on Thursday, December 3rd, 2015. If you would like your child to participate, please fill out the form on the backside of this page and return it to Ms. Caine.
If you have any questions about this group, please do not hesitate to contact me by email (rdorf-caine@capitolencoreacademy.org) 
or phone (910-849-0888 ext. 202).
Sincerely,

Ms. Caine
School Counselor
[image: image2.png]


Circle of Courage[image: image3.png]



Permission Slip

Please return to Ms. Caine
______________________________________ (Student Name) is: 

given permission to participate in the Circle of Courage small group. 


NOT given permission to participate in the Circle of Courage small group.

_____________________________________________



__________________

   Parent/Guardian Signature







   Date
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